
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff and Physicians 

From: The Senior Leadership Team 

Date: September 19, 2022 

Subject: 1 p.m. Moment of Silence  

 

Today is a Provincial Day of Mourning to commemorate the life of the late Queen 

Elizabeth II as declared by the Province of Ontario. 

Our healthcare team joins those around the world mourning her loss. 

To honour and pay tribute to Queen Elizabeth’s commitment to service and duty, a 

moment of silence will be announced via our overhead paging system at 1 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


